
Resolutions Information Meeting 

Tuesday 23rd November 2021, 10.00 – 12.30 

Mattishall Memorial Hall 

 

At last, we can hope to hold a meeting to discuss the shortlisted resolutions for 2022!  
As before we are going to Mattishall to talk about the resolutions before you vote in 
January.  You will see the resolutions in WI Life in November. We always have a 
lively discussion.  At the moment we have no idea what the resolutions will be – the 
shortlisting meeting is at the beginning of October via Zoom again. I am sure there 
will be much to discuss! 

This year’s successful resolution “A call to increase awareness of the subtle 
signs of ovarian cancer” is our new campaign and you will have received a leaflet 
in a recent mailing from the charity Target Ovarian Cancer. Do contact them if you 
would like more information. 

What will this year’s resolutions be? 

Come to Mattishall and join in the discussion! We look forward to seeing you again! 

Elizabeth Barker 

Federation Resolutions Coordinator & Chair of PA Subcommittee 


